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INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 
PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

Sultanate of Oman 

CIRCULAR- SCHOOL REOPENING 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

• . 
. 

NABET 

November 21, 2021 

With reference to the circular dated 2nd October 2021 and the orientation that was held on 
26th October 2021 with regard to reopening of physical school, I would like to inform you that 
Class IX will have their regular physical school from Wednesday, 24th November 2021 and 
Class XI will have their regular physical school from Wednesday, 1st December 2021 due to 
the National Day holidays. 

The regular school will be on all five days a week from 7 a.m. to 1.55 p.m. The new time table 
will be shared with the students soon. 

When the students come to school, they need to wear a mask and maintain social distancing at 
all times. They need to be in full school uniform and properly groomed. They may wear the PE 
uniform on the days when they have physical education period. 

School canteen will not be operational. Students are requested to carry enough snacks and 
water to drink. 

Parents are requested to make necessary transport arrangements to drop and pick up the 
students well on time. 

With Best Wishes 

Dr~~ ~an 
Principal 
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